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DON’T FORGET!!!!

Daylight Savings Time ends early
on Sunday morning, November 2.

Don’t forget to set your clocks BACK one hour
before you go to bed on 

Saturday, November 1!

REMINDER!
 Church Conference will be on Sunday,

November 16 at Windsor United
Methodist Church. The Conference will

start at 3:00 pm. Everyone is welcome to attend.
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This Sunday we will celebrate All
Saints Day. This is a time to remember
all those who’ve passed away. We
will be honoring those in our church
family who died during the past year.
Those include:

Fred Davis
Don Bratzler
Elberta Long
Charles Newell
Joanne Wiley
John Mansfield
Virginia Teays
Ann Whitacre
Lula Wheeler
Bernice Vansant
Kathryn West
Naomi Philpott
Michael Mansfield
Bobbie Evans
Bettyrae Fluke

It’s impossible to imagine our lives or our church
without the love and faithfulness of all these special
individuals. We give thanks for all the ways that they
were the eyes and ears, the hands and feet, the heart
and voice of Jesus to us and others.

- Brad

United Methodist Men’s Chili Supper is set for 
   Thursday, November 6 from 4:30 - 6:30

Tickets are $7.50 for adults 
and $2.50 for children

   Chili, soup, pie, coffee 
  and tea will all be available

Grab a UMM member to buy your tickets!
** Hey parents! While you are eating chili your children

can make balloon art with Sarah Wagoner
 and Jennifer Kiely! **

Mark Your Calender!
The all church Thanksgiving Dinner will
be held on Sunday, November 23, at
11:30 a.m. (immediately following the

morning worship service). 
Turkey, dressing, mashed potatoes 

          and gravy will be provided- 
        bring a side dish and table service. 

There is a sign-up sheet on the office door- please let us
know if you plan to attend so that we will know how
many to prepare for. Thank you! 

http://www.clintonumc.net
mailto:smosley@hawthornbank.com


Turkey Dinner-
The Holy Rosary Catholic Church

will hold their annual Turkey
Dinner Sunday, November 2,
from 11:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. Cost is $10 for

adults and $5 for children 10 and under. The
dinner will be in the cafeteria at the Holy

Rosary Catholic School. Everyone is welcome
and carry out is available. 

Calendar of Events
Sunday, November 2
   All Saints Day - Daylight Savings Time

  8:30 - Early Worship Service
  9:00 - Continental Breakfast
  9:30 - Sunday School
10:30 - Morning Worship

Monday, November 3
  8:00 - Staff Meeting
  5:30 - Boy Scouts
  6:00 - Handbell Rehearsal, Room 204
  7:00 - Adults Learners Bells

Tuesday, November 4
 1:00 - Visitation

Wednesday, November 5
10:00 - Bible Study and Prayer, Board Room
  3:00 - UMYF
  3:30 - Angelous Choir
  7:00 - Chancel Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, November 6
4:30 - UMM Chili Supper
5:00 - Cub Scouts

Greeters- Carol Cockrell and Mary Beth Zink
   Mary Ann Hartzler and Sara Campbell

Ushers -   8:30 - Jim and Tami Smith
Gathering Music - 8:30 - Frances Harvey

  10:30 - Janice Santero
Children’s Sermon - Jennifer Kiely
Acolytes -Kaydith Maddox and Sydney Wareham

Christmas Cheer -
Did you know that Christmas is just around
the corner? Mary Jo Cable and Susie

Wetzel have been working hard on Project Christmas
Cheer for at least a month and now it is time to get the
community involved. Last year they served over 945
families, and there is no reason to think that number will
be any less this year. They expect to spend more than
$40,000 (if they have it) on gifts and food for this
project. That figures out to about $17 per person, not a
whole lot to work with IF they have that much
contributed. They need ALL the help we can give them!
Christmas cheer will take place the week of December 8-
December 11. All contributions of food need to be
delivered to the Samaritan Center no later than Monday,
December 1. All donations of gifts need to be brought
to the church no later than Monday, December 8.
Anything you can help with would be greatly
appreciated! If you would like to volunteer please
contact Susie Wetzel or Mary Jo Cable.

Daily Bible Readings

Sun Psalm 1: 1-13
Commit to a next step to growing deeper in your
faith

Mon Luke 6:31-36
Pray for the compassion of Christ

Tues Luke 4:16-21
Pray for those who serve at the Samaritan Center
and for all they help

Wed Leviticus 19:18
Ask God to open our eyes tp the needs of those
who live in our community

Thurs Matthew 25: 31-40
Pray for everyone touched by Christmas Cheer

Fri Isaiah 1:16-17
Ask God to open our eyes to an injustices that
need our response

Sat Micah 6:8
Pray for Helen Shepard, a missionary to Mongolia
who we support

       We would like to thank everyone that
prepared an awesome meal for our friends
and family. Brisket was one of Dad’s favorites.
The time during lunch was spent telling stories 

   about dad that was shared with all. Again thanks to all.
     God Bless
      - The family of Bobbie Evans 

This year we will be hosting the Community
Thanksgiving Service on Sunday, November

23 at 6:00 p.m. It will be a wonderful
service of song and worship. We would

love to see you all there.


